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Diary Dates……               Spring Term 2019 
  

        Monday 7th January - Friday 5th April 2019 (Half term – 18th  - 22nd February) 

              STAFF TRAINING on MONDAY 25TH FEBRUARY 2019(school closed) 

Swimming sessions begin for Years 3 and 6 only – Friday 11th January 

Year 5 Viking Visit (school hall) – Friday 18th January 

BIKEABILITY for Year 6 (selected pupils) – 22nd/23rd January 

                                                                   Summer Term 
Tuesday 23rd April – Wednesday 24th July 2019 

(Half term – 27th   to 31st May 2019) 

Year 6 SATs week – 13th to 17th May 2019 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                   

 

 
 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
Year 3 

Class 1A – Hollie Boulting 

Class 1 – Summer Hayes 

Class 2— Oscar Mitchell 

Overall   Emily Williams 

  

Year 4 

Class 5— Jessica Dyer 

Class 6— Lucas Champion 

Overall   Charlie Schofield 

 

Year 5 

Class 7 – Lucas Godridge 

Class 8 – Evie Maskell 

Class 12 – Jessie Sullivan 

Overall  Daniel Baker 
 

Year 6  

Class 4 – Brooke Couch 

Class 9 – Madason Burt 

Class 10 – Owen Harris 

Overall  Zak Moone 

‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents…. 
PARENTPAY (Online payment system) 
At this stage in the school year we feel this system is 
working well for those of you who have signed up and we 
hope you agree. Following discussion with a parent 
recently however, there seems to occasionally be a 
discrepancy with regards to the booking of school 
lunches.  IF YOU THINK THERE IS AN ERROR WITH 
MEALS TAKEN/NOT TAKEN BY YOUR CHILD PLEASE LET 
THE SCHOOL OFFICE KNOW asap in order for us to help 
provide a solution. Regarding parents who are yet to 
activate their accounts we urge you to do so, by half term 
if possible, as we aim to remove the need for cash 
transactions from our school office eventually.   
ParentPay is enabling parents to make instant payments 
for school activities, camps and swimming etc. and is used 
both in primary and secondary schools, successfully. 
Thank you for your continued support with this system. 

 
 

CHARTWELLS - CHANGE OF MENU 

BUILD A BURGER  

on Thursday 17th January! 
Children will order this meal in their class on the 

day and payment should be made via ParentPay. 

Beef or Quorn Burger with choice of fresh 

toppings and sauce with Chips, Baked Beans/ 

Peas FOLLOWED BY  

Chocolate Brownie with Fruit Wedges 
 

LOST UNIFORM 

Mason Hodge (class 1A) has lost a blue 

jacket with corduroy collar 

 

        NEWSLETTER 
 
   14TH JANUARY 2019 

AFTER-

SCHOOL 

CLUBS WILL 

BE OFFERED 

AGAIN THIS 

TERM WEEK 

COMMENCING 

 

 MONDAY 21ST 
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